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Background

In response to community concerns about the safety of the crossing on Warrigal Road, near
Childers Street, Mentone, Council has liaised with the Department of Transport and
Planning (DoTP) and proposed an improved crossing design in November 2022. We
understand the importance of pedestrian safety and the DoTP are in the process of
reviewing feedback received from residents to make an informed decision on the design of
the crossing.

Council Actions

While the DoTP continues its review of the feedback, Council is taking steps to enhance safety and
convenience for the local community. As an interim measure, we are implementing temporary safety
improvements to the current crossing on Warrigal Road. This action is not a final solution but an immediate
response to ensure the safety of all residents and road users until a permanent design is approved.

Please see the diagram below.
Further information

For further information, please contact Traffic Engineer Senesh Fernando on 1300 653 356.

Kingston News.
Sign up to receive the latest updates from the City of Kingston.
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